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November 1, 2011 

 

Use of Court Reporters in Civil 
Law Matters 

 

Due to inadequate funding caused by budget cutbacks, the 
Court regrets that it will no longer be able to provide court 
reporters in civil law matters. 

If you wish to have a matter reported, please make 
advance arrangements with any licensed reporter or reporting 
firm.  The Court maintains a list of local reporters with court 
experience that is available upon request. 

This new policy will go into effect on Monday, 
November 14, 2011. 

If you have any questions about the changes in the reporter 
procedures, please contact Tammy Denchfield, Courtroom 
Operations Manager, 1035 Palm Street, Room 355, San Luis 
Obispo, CA 93408. 
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